
 

WHITLEY GOES PRIMARY! 

For those who haven’t seen Facebook or the ‘News Post Leader’, we are delighted to announce that 

Whitley Memorial will become a primary school from September 2020 with an intake of 30 pupils. 

This means all 4 primary schools in West Bedlington will have one class of up to 30 pupils in 

Reception from September 2020.  

We look forward to teaching the current Year 4 pupils through to Year 6! 

 

PARENT GOVERNOR 

At this exciting time of change we have a parent governor vacancy.  So if you would be interested 

in applying and joining us please look out for the letter which will be coming out next week.  

  

HERITAGE FAIR at ST CUTHBERT’S CHURCH SATURDAY 14th SEPTEMBER 10.00 -1.00pm 

The children made some wonderful banners to celebrate 950 years of our church’s history. They 

will be on display on Saturday and remain in church until October so please try to go and see them. 

 

MRS CARROLL 

Please don’t forget we will be holding a special farewell assembly on  

Friday 20th September at 9.00 am in the hall.  

 

KS2 MUSIC  

Music lessons start next week so please return your requests for violin, guitar or keyboard. 

 Year 3 brass lessons also start on Friday. 

 

MEET THE TEAM 

We are holding ‘Meet the Team’ sessions for you to come and find out more about your 

 child’s new year group (routines, homework etc.)  

Tuesday 24th September – Year 3 and 4 in the creative room at 9.00am 

(Please use the KS2 entrance) 

Wednesday 25th September - Year 2 in the creative room at 9.00am 

 (Please come to the main entrance) 

  

NO SMOKING OR VAPING 

People are very good at following our no smoking on site rule but we have noticed that some 

parents are vaping. Please note: VAPING IS NOT ALLOWED ON THE SCHOOL SITE. 

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

 Friday 13th September – WOW Celebration 

Friday 20th September – Farewell to Mrs Carroll 

Friday 27th September – WOW Celebration  
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